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“Excellent attendance is vital for children to flourish and achieve” 

2nd June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 

On Thursday the 19th of June, Class 6, will be visiting Scarborough Beach as part of our topic of ‘Land Ahoy’ this 

term.  This will be an excellent opportunity for children to learn about a coastal locality and the features of the 

seaside. 

Children need to arrive at school at 8.30 am so we can leave school promptly. Children will be arriving back at 

school at 4:00pm. 

Please ensure that your child comes to school wearing their red school T-shirts or jumpers. Children must wear 

clothing that is suitable for the beach e.g shorts or tracksuit bottoms, appropriate footwear and a waterproof jacket 

– no strappy tops. Children will have the opportunity to paddle in the sea. If children are wanting to paddle, then 

they MUST bring a change of clothes (including underwear) and a towel. Without these children will not be allowed 

to get wet as it will cause them to be uncomfortable for the journey home.  

We would ask all children to have sun hats and suntan cream and a towel to sit on.  

All children will be provided with a packed lunch by the school kitchen. 

The cost of the visit will be a £5 voluntary contribution per child which includes an ice-cream and  transport. Children 

will not need to bring any additional spending money, 

If not enough voluntary contributions are received, then the school may have to cancel the visit.  

The voluntary contribution will have to be paid on card in the school office, or it can also be paid on Parent Pay. If 

you do not have Parent Pay and you are interested in setting it up, please see/ contact Mrs Busby in the school 

office. We are not accepting cash.  

Please complete the slip below and pay before Wednesday 11th of June. 

We use your personal information in accordance to our Privacy Notice which can be found on our 
website. 
 

Yours faithfully 

L McCaffrey 

Mrs L McCaffrey 

Assistant Head Teacher 
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--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Scarborough Beach – Thursday 19th June 2025 

Childs Name:  ________________________________________   Class:  6 

Telephone Number:  ___________________________________________ 

(   ) I give permission for my child to attend the visit to Scarborough Beach and they will be collected at 4:00pm 

 [    ]   Please specify any health conditions or allergies for your child:  ________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

(    )  I give permission for my child to paddle in the sea 

(   )  I do not give permission for my child to paddle in the sea 

Signed:  _______________________________________________________________ 
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